October 28, 2016

To: Supervisor Carre Brown
Board of Supervisors
501 Low Gap Road, Room 1010
Ukiah,CA 95482

From: Kenneth Hunt 2082 Addor Lane, Ukiah, CA 95482

Re: Support letter of case # UR_2009-0002 "International Institute for Philosophy and Ethics" (IIPE)

for shirt

Dear Supervisor Brown,

I am a neighbor and friend of Buddhist community, my home is across street from the City of Ten Thousand Buddhas.

Regarding to Buddhist's application to shift part of their buildings 400 feet north and stay away from newly surveyed wetland, We believe this is a good choice for the environment and our neighborhood.

As a long term neighbor, and resident of our 1st District, I fully support this project and request your approval on Nov 14,2016.

Sincerely,

Date: Nov 1, 2016

Supervisor Carre Brown Board of Supervisors 501 Low Gap Road, Room 1010 Ukiah, CA 95482

Re: Support letter of case # UR_2009-0002

Dear Supervisor Brown,

I am resident of 1st District, my family has lived in Old River Road nearby proposed project of "International Institute for Philosophy and Ethics", As a neighbor of Buddhist community and lifelong resident of Mendocino county, We believe that this project will add plus value to our neighborhood and greater community.

The applicant's adjustment by shifting a portion of the project to the north of the wetlands by 400 ft in order to stay away from those sensitive areas. We believe this is a good choice.

Our family wholeheartedly support this project and respectively urge that Board of Supervisors will approve this case .

Sincerely,

William Palmer.

2750 Old River Road, Ukiah, CA95482



November 04, 2016

Supervisor Carre Brown 501 Low Gap Road, Room 1010 Ukiah, CA 95482

Re: Supportive letter, case # UR_2009-0002 "International Institute for Philosophy and Ethics"

From:
Hengbing Wang, MD
Cancer and infusion center
Ukiah Valley Medical Center
260 Hospital Dr. Suite 207
Ukiah, CA 95482

Dear Supervisor Brown,

I am writing this letter to support the project of DRBA's International Institute of Philosophy and Ethics, which will be located on the east campus of City of Ten Thousand Buddhas.

I work for Ukiah Valley Medical Center as a medical oncologist and hematologist. Our family of four moved from Minneapolis last summer. We are drawn to Ukiah exclusively because of City of Ten Thousand Buddhas. Our two children are thriving in the school inside the monastery. In the mean time, I am privileged to serve the patients in our community.

The positive influence to the Ukiah community from this new project would be significant from my perspective. It promotes local economy, real estate value, it enriches culture diversity. The revised project to deal with wetland is sound and environment sensible. I sincerely request The Board of Supervisors grant approval of this case.

Sincerely,

Hengbing Wang, MD